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  Lublin, March 2023 
 
 
 
TRAVEL GRANT CONFIRMATION 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Jiranan Chaingam, 

 
On behalf of the GA Travel Grant Committee it is my great pleasure to inform you 
that you have been selected to receive one of this year’s GA Travel Grants for the 
Annual Meeting of the Society for Medicinal Plant and Natural Product Research in 
Dublin, Ireland. 
 
All travel grant awardees are kindly requested to be present at the Opening 
Ceremony on the 3rd of July, where they will be awarded officially (please check 
conference program). 
 
The amount of 500 € shall be paid out at the conference. Please be so kind and 
bring this document and a copy of your ticket, or a formal document stating the 
price of the ticket  and accommodation. 
Additionally, please be aware that the payment of the travel grant on site at the 
congress is only possible after the membership fee debts have been paid. 
 
With my sincere congratulations, 

 
 

On behalf of the TG committee  

GA Travel Grant Committee: 
Prof. Krystyna Skalicka-Woźniak  
(Chair) 
Assoc. Prof. Maria Halabalaki 
Dr. Cica Vissiennon 
 


